
 

 

Report on IQAC Event on Code of Conduct 
 
 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) recently conducted an enlightening event on the importance of 

a Code of Conduct, featuring Mr. Deepak Arya as the esteemed resource person. The event was held on 19th 

March 2024 in the computer lab of the college educating the Non- Teaching Staff about the ethical code of 

conduct. The principal of the college welcomed Mr Arya and facilitated him by giving him a plant as token 

of respect. Through a dynamic keynote address, interactive discussions, practical workshops, and insightful 

case studies, participants gained valuable insights into the significance of ethical behaviour in personal and 

professional contexts. Mr. Arya's expertise and engaging delivery elucidated fundamental principles and 

practical strategies for implementing and adhering to ethical standards effectively. The event fostered a 

culture of integrity, accountability, and professionalism, equipping participants with the knowledge and 

skills to navigate ethical dilemmas and uphold organisational integrity. All the non teaching staff 

participated with great enthusiasm and the organisers express gratitude to Mr. Arya and all participants for 

their contributions, reaffirming IQAC's commitment to promoting ethical conduct and excellence in the 

institution's endeavours. 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 
  
 


